
 

 

           Mass Times: 

For Daily Mass Times Please Call (402) 643-3421 

Saturday 5:30 pm | Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am 

Confession Times: 

Monday thru Friday Confessions will be 20 minutes before 7 am  Mass 

Saturday Confessions will be  from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m.  

Sunday Confessions will be  30 minutes before each Mass 

Msgr. Robert Tucker, Pastor 

Rev. Jamie Hottovy, Priest in Residence 

September 29, 2024 

Volume 71, Number 39 

 Lay ministers: 
   
  Saturday, October 5| 5:30 pm 
  Acolytes:  Chris Greisen, Volunteer    
  Servers:  Cale Greisen, Michael Kolterman 

  Lector:  Mark Policky 
 Greeters:  Bill Morse, Karen Coufal 
  Cantor:  John Gill 
 

  Sunday,  October 6| 8:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Tim Fichtner, Matt Koranda 
  Servers:  Dylan Hochstein, Volunteer 

  Lector:  Marilu Fichtner 
  Greeters:  Glen Hochstein, Gary Petersen 
  Cantor:  Lynette Pallas 
  

  Sunday, October 6| 10:00 am 
  Acolytes:  Tim Masek, Don Biggs 
  Servers:  Zachary Masek, Eli Schluckebier 

  Lector:  Ellen Jirovsky 
  Greeters:  Nate Bierbaum Family 
  Cantor:   Natalia and Rebekah 

Mass Intentions: 

MONDAY,   SEPTEMBER 30 
7:00 AM: †JIM WEHRS/ TERRY & LORI WEHRS 

8:10 AM: †RON REINMILLER/ ELEANOR BOHATY 

TUESDAY,  OCTOBER 1 
7:00 AM :  †ADELINE GEIS/ KEN & SANDY SHAW 
8:10 AM: SPECIAL INTENTION OF DWORAK FAMILY 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 2 
7:00 AM :   †ERNEST MAKOVICKA/ GARY & BERNIE STAVA 
8:10 AM:: †BONNIE RIHA/ DALE YATES FAMILY 
 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 3 
7:00 AM: †JIM ARNESON/ KEITH WINTZ FAMILY 
8:10 AM: †ELDON GRUNTORAD/ R & J PROCHASKA 
 

FRIDAY,   OCTOBER 4 
7:00 AM: †DONNA HARDING/ FAMILY 
8:10 AM: †KEVIN BOHATY/ ELEANOR BOHATY 
 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 5 
8:00 AM: †DOROTHY KOBZA/ FAMILY 
5:30 PM: †DENNIS FIALA/ JANELLE SMITH 
 

SUNDAY,   OCTOBER 6 
8:00 AM: FOR ALL PARISHIONERS 
10:00 AM :  †ELAINE KODAD/ LORRAINE JIROVSKY 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

26th Sunday of Ordinary Time,  September 29, 2024 

COLLECTIONS 
 MESSAGE FROM MSGR. TUCKER 

What is God asking of me? 

Our response to the Lord last week 

Tithing:  $ 6725..00      E-tithing: $ 0.00                             

Other: $ 576.00 

DIFFERENT WAYS OF GIVING TO PARISH 

 We have set a basket next to the 
bulletins this weekend where you 

can place your envelope, 

 E-tithing—See notice on website 
for a form with instructions or in 
back of church in narthex . 

 You can mail your tithing envelopes 

directly to the church at:   

 St. Vincent de Paul Church 

152 Pinewood Ave,                             

Seward, NE  68434 

 

Check out http://formed.org   

Parish Access Code:  XGWYQP 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

Baptism 
Congratulations to Rosalie Alice Cast, daugh-
ter of Dustin & Clare Cast, who was baptized 
on Sunday, September 22, 2024.  May Rosalie 
always live as a child of God the Father.    

Always check the front section of  the     

bulletin for daily Mass times! 

Congratulations 
Duke Nelson, son of Douglas & Jennifer       
Nelson, &  Megan Dworak, daughter of  Tim & 
Lisa Dworak, who were married here at St.   
Vincent’s on September 21, 2024.                          

Special blessings to Duke & Megan!  

Dear Parishioners, 

      Early voting is beginning as absentee ballots are being mailed out.  Re-
member that a vote needs to be cast on both initiatives #434 and #439.  As Cath-
olics we vote for the Pro-life initiative 434, and we vote no for the Pro-abortion 
initiative 439.  The bulletin insert shows the difference between the two, and 
clearly points out how 439 opens the door to erase all pro-life efforts and bills 
that are in place through 50 years of legislative work. 

      I am grateful for all the work that went into planning the Corn-Holy 
tournament this year, and the gift it has been to us over the years.  The idea was 
great, and it brings a lot of people together for a fun day, and it provides funds 
for our school. 

      During this month of October, we encourage everyone to pray the ro-
sary.  October 7th is the feast of the Holy Rosary, and it is also the anniversary of 
the beginning of the war in Israel, which is continuing and spreading into Leba-
non and causing unrest in all of the Middle East.  One intention when you pray 
the rosary is for peace.  There are many other intentions we should be praying 
for too.  We should be praying for respect for life, for our seminarians and for 
priests, for our government officials and their concern for the common good of 
all persons, for our presidential election in November, for our local farmers and 
their safety during harvest, and the list can go on.  The important thing to re-
member is that God can do all things, and Mary is our most important interces-
sor, so we entrust our concerns to her prayerful help as she presents our needs 
to her beloved son, Jesus. 

      Remember that Wednesday evening we have our first Encounter night, 
and we have a great speaker on for that evening.  The evening will begin at 7 pm, 
and it will include an inspirational talk from Danny Ledger and songs of praise and 
worship.  The Blessed Sacrament will be exposed during this Encounter evening, 
and confessions will be heard also.  Everyone is invited and welcome, so please 
come, it will be an occasion of grace and your faith will grow!  God Bless you.                                
-Msgr. Tucker 

UPCOMING PARISH & SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

SEPTEMBER 

26  RCIA—7pm 

OCTOBER 

5 Baptism 

7 RCIA—7 pm 

10 ParentTeacher Conferences 

13 Soup Cook Off (Gift Gathering/ Spirit) 

14 RCIA—7 pm 

MINISTRY OF MOM’S GROUP       

Firehawk News  

Firehawk Corner: 5th and 6th graders complete a dai-
ly journal with Miss Bieck, we wanted to share with 
you our prompt and a student's response! 

Prompt: St Teresa of Calcutta said, "Do not be afraid 
to be small. Numbers are not what make a differ-
ence." What are some connections or good things 
about being small? 

"My school is a very small place. I go to a Catholic 
school. We only have 30 some kids … It's true, maybe 
we don't have a lot of things, but there is one thing 
we do have ... We have our faith! We go to Mass eve-
ry morning and have religion class. We learn about 
God every day and serve Him! Just because we are 
really small doesn't mean we don't make a difference. 
We make a very good difference. Never be afraid of 
being small, because even when you're small you can 
make a huge difference!"  

-Aubrey Masek  

MENS GROUP 
 Saturday Morning 6:30 Parish Hall 

 New Study – Encountering the Heart of the 
Psalms 

 All Men of the Parish are invited to attend. 

 Text STVINCENTMEN to 84576 for more info 

                   15th ANNUAL PRO-LIFE DIAPER DRIVE 

Along with each parish in the Lincoln Diocese; St Vincent's will be col-
lecting diapers throughout the month of October for the Crisis Preg-
nancy Center and St. Gianna Women's Home in Lincoln and Catholic 
Social Services across the diocese.  

Please place your diaper donations in the Pac N Play in the narthex.  See the Dia-
per Drive Poster on the wall for more info.  Thank you so much for helping out!   

Your St. Vincent de Paul PCCW Officers 

Baptism 

Congratulations to Camden Kev William     
Henderson, son of Brock & Shelby Henderson, 
who was baptized on Sunday, September 15, 
2024.  May Camden always live as a child of 

God the Father.   

October Hostess 
Schedule 

 

Oct 2 – Hannah Bauer (8:45-10:45) 

Oct 11- - Christy Ruhl (8:45-10:45) 

Oct 16 – Lynsey Kayton (8:45-10:45) 

Oct 25 – Emily O’Brien (8:45-10:45) 

Oct 30 – Tess Sousek (8:45-10:45) 

       Special Thanks 
The St. Vincent de Paul Society is receiving three carts of grocery 

donations in addition to a monetary donation because of  the  
generosity of the CCD-GP families!! God bless you all!! 

Elvis At The Ballroom In Bee, NE                                       

Fantastic  Impersonator Joe Hall                                       

Sunday , Oct 13th.  2-4pm; $25 tickets.   

http://www.formed.org

